
      

  

       September 2016 

Dear Teach the Text Charter Member, 

Thank you for your membership in the Teach the Text Commentary program. We hope that you 
are enjoying your commentaries and that they have been a great addition to your library. We are 
writing to make you aware of changes to the plans for the series.  

The series will be limited to 21 volumes rather than the 34 volumes that were originally planned. 
Thirteen volumes will not be published. The remaining eight volumes will be published in 
paperback without full-color visuals. While we regret to omit the four-color visual content, these 
changes will make it possible to publish the commentaries in a sustainable, familiar, and 
affordable format. 

The content of the commentaries will feature the same focused biblical scholarship you have 
come to expect from the series. The paperback editions will have a lower price, and with your 
40% Charter Membership discount, these commentaries will now have a lower price to save 
you money, too. 

So I’m writing to extend the following offer. We will ship the first paperback volume to you 
(when we get to that volume in your delivery schedule) for just $4.99 + shipping and handling. 
If you are not completely satisfied with the new format, you can cancel your membership at any 
time. If you choose to continue your subscription, we will send you the remaining volumes in 
this series every two months. 

With these recent changes, if you do not want to stay on the current program and wish to cancel 
your membership, please notify us so we can remove your name from the program.   

Customer Service  
800-877-2665  
orders@bakerbooks.com  

Sincerely, 
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Baker Publishing Group 


